
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Chapter President: Kimberly Fowler wdc-tsupresident@tsuwdc.com 

Chapter Vice President: Damien Johnson d23air@aol.com 
Recording Secretary: Tiffany Fears tifears2g3@aol.com 

TSU Washington DC Alumni Chapter 

P.O. Box 2997 | Washington, DC 20013 

A 501c3 Organization  

WDC-tsualumnichapter@tsuwdc.com    

www.tsuwdc.com 

Next Chapter Meeting 

 
Happy New Year! Just a reminder that our next Chapter 

meeting will be held on Wednesday, February 11, 

2015 at 7:00 pm at the DAV building, 901 Maine Ave, 

SW.  We Hope to see you there!! 

 

3rd Annual HBCU Alliance 5K Run/2K Walk/ 

Zumba Event  

 
Save the Date for the DC HBCU Alumni Alliance 5K 

Run/2K Walk/ Zumba event to be held Saturday, June 

27, 2015. Please sign up to volunteer and/or participate. 

Each person who registers under TSU will contribute to 

scholarships for DC area students to attend TSU. For 

more information, visit: http://www.dchbcu.org  

 

Opportunities to Serve/Volunteer 
 

College Fair(s) 

Contact: Brandon Foley (bfoley86@gmail.com) 

 Feb 18  UNCF Black College Career Day          
9:00 AM – 2:00 PM                                           

1630 Vermont Avenue, NW,  

Washington DC  

 

 Feb 18  Montgomery County PS HBCU Fair  

6:00 PM – 8:00 PM                                            

Einstein HS  11135 Newport Mill Road 

Kensington MD 20895      

 

 Feb 21   Alfred Street Baptist Church                          

T. C. Williams High School                            

9:00 Am – 3:30 PM                                                 

Alexandria VA      

Membership Dues 

 
Have you paid your dues? Become a financial member 

of the WDC Chapter by paying your dues at the next 

meeting or through the P.O. Box. Membership dues are 

$75 for the July 2014-June 2015 term. 
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Scholarship Dinner Dance 

 

There is still time to purchase tickets to The Washington, D.C. 

Alumni Chapter’s Scholarship Dinner Dance. Invite family, 

friends, coworkers, etc. to purchase tickets! You may 

purchase tickets at our upcoming meeting or contact: 

Mrs. Barbara Akins bs.akins@verizon.net  or (301) 292-9686 

Mrs. Susan Aimable saimable@yahoo.com or (240) 472-5020   

See attached Flyer for more details.  

March 21, 2015  

8:00pm-12:00am 

Navy Catering & Conference Center 

1454 Parsons, Avenue, SE Building 211  

Washington, DC 20374 

SEMI-FORMAL ATTIRE 

COST: $75 per person 
  

Additional upcoming TSU Events  

Annual Alumni Picnic July 2015 @ Wheaton Regional 

Park. Wheaton, MD 20902 

 

TSUNAA Needs You for 2015 Regional Meeting and  

2016 National Convention 

TSUNAA Northeast Regional Meeting 

June 2015 in Hampton, VA 

Email:NETSUNAA@gmail.com   

2016 TSUNAA Convention June 2016 

Washington, DC & New York, NY visit www.tsu-alumni.org 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
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